
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
          
 

A LETTER TO OUR COMMUNITY 
 
St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation applauds the Villa administration and front-line workers as they leap 
into action to ensure the safety and well-being of our residents. We know that the specialized, 
compassionate care that they provide is even more critical today. While we make shifts in our own 
lifestyles and practice precautionary measures, we are proud to continue supporting their mission 
of service. 
 
The Villa has shown tremendous leadership in implementing early screening, pandemic protocols, 
embracing social distancing and curtailing their large group events and meetings in an effort to be 
proactive. They’re working side-by-side with the St. Joseph’s Health System partners and we’re 
confident that they’re taking all the measures necessary to serve the most vulnerable in our 
population - Just as they always do.  
 
NOW, more than EVER – YOUR SUPPORT MATTERS. St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation has supported 
the Villa’s capital needs for over 40 years. At this time of change, we must ensure that we can 
continue to support the Villa in meeting the physical, spiritual, and emotional needs of our long-
term care residents, future patients and families of Margaret’s Place Hospice and the broader 
community. As their needs change and grow, we need to be ready.  
 
Your care and support of our residents, the most vulnerable at this challenging time, gives us 

confidence that our community will be stronger by coming together. Now more than ever, we 

thank you for standing with us.  

 

There will be many celebrations in this year to come and we look forward to sharing them with 

you. For now, our focus will remain supporting and protecting the Villa, residents, families, staff 

and donors, through this moment in time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Don Davidson     David P. Curto 

   President & CEO, St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation Board Chair, St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation 
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